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24th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents     

Notification of Year 2 Trip 
 

Class(es) Year 2 

Trip to… Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre 

Date of trip Wednesday, 28th February 2024 

Leave school Children to arrive at the usual time 8.40 – 8.50am PROMPT 

Return to school Approx. 4.30pm 
A text will be sent during the afternoon of the trip to confirm return time. 

Cost £20.00 

Reply slip and monies back to school no later than Monday, 26th February 2024 

Other requirements • Own clothes to be worn: suitable footwear, waterproof coat. 

• Packed lunch required (no glass bottles please) in a 
disposable carrier bag, clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 
The children in Year 2 will have the opportunity to visit Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre on Wednesday, 28th February 
2024.  
 
Unfortunately, due to price increases, the cost of transport for school trips has also increased.  We will endeavour to keep charges 
as low as possible by subsidising the cost from the school fund. 
 
If your child is asthmatic, please ensure they bring their inhaler with them otherwise they will not be able to participate in the trip.  
 

Payment and online consent must be made by Monday, 26th February 2024 
through ScoPay. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

D. Farmer 
 
Mrs D. Farmer 
Principal 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


